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August 31, 2011 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1 E4 

Attention: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Haldimand County Hydro Inc. 

McCarthy Tetrault LLP 
Box 48, Suite 5300 
Toronto Dominion Bank Tower 
Toronto ON M5K 1 E6 
Canada 
Tel: 416-362-1812 
Fax: 416-868-0673 

George Vegh 
Direct Line: 416 601 -7709 
Direct Fax: 416 868-0673 
Email: gvegh@mccarthy.ca 

Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities 
for Summerhaven Wind LP 
Board File: EB-2011-0027 

We are counsel for Summerhaven Wind LP ("Summerhaven") and are in receipt of the letter 
from Haldimand County Hydro Inc. ("HCHI") dated August 25, 2011 requesting that the Board 
request that the Minister of Energy (the "Minister") issue a Directive to the Board respecting , 
among other things, the Summerhaven connection line. 

Given that the matters raised in the letter do not relate to any issue in this proceeding, 
Summerhaven requests that this letter not be made part of the record of this proceeding and not 
be considered by the panel in rendering its decision. 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

c: K. Annis - McCarthy Tetrault LLP 
Ben Greenhouse - Summerhaven Wind, LP 
Don Boyle - Corporation of Haldimand County 
Woodward McKaig - Sullivan, Mahoney LP 
Lloyd Payne- Haldimand County Hydro Inc. 
Fred Reicheld - Glenfred GasWells Ltd. (by courier) 

Sincerely, 

Signed in the original 

George Vegh 


